
Minutes of the 2017 BUDGET HEARING of the Common Council of the City of Chetek held on 

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the council chambers, 220 Stout Street, Chetek, WI. 

  

Mayor Jeff Martin presiding.  

 

Meeting was called to order.  Roll call was taken. 

 

Council Members in attendance:  Cliff Bronstad, Bill Waite, Shirley Morley, Mark Edwards, Jeff 

Martin. Also in attendance were Nancy and Buddy Helm 

 

The purpose of this hearing is to review the proposed 2017 general fund budget and receive any 

comments from general public. 

 

The budget was reviewed. No public comments or questions were presented. The tax levy will increase 

by $4,238.81.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Waite, 2
nd

 by Bronstad. Carried. 

 

_________________________ 

Carmen Newman, clerk/treasurer 

 

 

 


